

www.happyharbourecp.ora

# From the Directors



# YEE HAHHHH! Rodeo is here!!!



Rodeo - We are very excited for our annual Rodeo Days which take place on March 6<sup>th</sup> and 7<sup>th</sup>. Parent volunteer sign-ups are happening online now: http://signup.com/go/mjiWSSb. We hope to see you there!

Registration - Our 2018-19 lottery registration went smoothly and we are appreciative of everyone's diligence in turning in complete registration paperwork. Hopefully, by now you have received a postcard with your child's 2018-2019 program placement...with the exception of our 2's and 3's Monday/Wednesday/Friday and Tuesday/Thursday programs (those are separated into classes over the summer). Please remember that the advance May 2019 tuition is due by this May 15th, 2018. As always, please feel free to drop by the office or call if you have any questions, comments or concerns.

We Love Your Kids! - We continue to love watching your children learn and grow with us each month! We hope that you enjoy a wonderful Spring Break with your little ones!

Joy! Heather & Sheri

### March Bible Verse:

"'Come and follow me,' Jesus said."

Matthew 4:19, NIrV

## **Dates to Remember**

Mar. 6<sup>th</sup> & 7th **Rodeo Days** 

March 9th Last day to pay tuition

without a late fee.

March 9th Early release day at 11:30am

March 12th-16th Spring Break...no school

March 27th & 28th **Spring pictures-**Class & Individual

Office Reminders:

- For the safety of your children, please always supervise your children before and after school while playing on church grounds.
- We have a limited number of openings for the 2018-2019 school year; availability in our 3's T/TH ONLY

Coming Soon: We are excited to share Original Art Works with our families. This school fundraiser turns your child's amazing artwork into professionally made products that you can wear and share. More information for ONLINE ordering will be coming home in April.

# Curriculum Corner

"Amazing love, how can it be, that you my King would die for me..."

During the month of February your little ones learned stories about Jesus' love for everyone.

Jesus wants us to share His love with others, in other words, share our love with one another. That is what Jesus did when he died on the cross for us. He shared his love for us in such a big way that his love continues to go on and on. He loves us no matter what; even when we make mistakes!

Lent is a time to grow in our faith and make changes in our life that show our love for Jesus.

The cross is a reminder of Jesus' suffering and death to redeem us – to forgive our sins. He gave His very life, because of His love for us. We must learn that we too must GIVE. Our giving shows others our love for our Savior---Jesus the ultimate GIVER. Let's live a GIVER'S life to help others and show Jesus' love for everyone!

GIVE thanks	GIVE UP complaining
GIVE compliments	GIVE UP harsh judgements

GIVE forgiveness GIVE UP revenge
GIVE encouragement GIVE UP negativism
GIVE hope GIVE UP despair
GIVE attention to virtue GIVE UP sin

GIVE time to prayer GIVE UP wasting your time GIVE respect GIVE UP prejudice

GIVE belp GIVE UP selfishness

GIVE time to God GIVE UP what keeps you from God

-Author Unknown

During this Lenten Season, remember how much God loves you. God, the giver of life, gave us Jesus!

Letitia Hardin Curriculum Specialist





Emma B. Brooke B. Dylan C. Parker F. Emmy F. Lucas G. Lily H. Julian J. J.J. King Spencer K. Greer M. Aralyn M. Kara N. Sabriya R. Max S. Avery S. Maddox W.

McKenzie W.

Our Green Lost and Found basket is located outside the office. Please stop by and check for any lost items you're missing. We will be donating all items following Spring Break. Thank you!



<sup>&</sup>quot;Love each other as I have loved you." John 15:12